
Central A&M Community Unit District #21 
Special Board of Education Meeting  

September 16, 2024 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by Board President Burgener at 6:47pm, and Secretary, 

Aaren Rutan, called the roll. Members answering “present” were: Bender, Boltz, Rutan, 

Just, Jordan, and Burgener. Member Townsend was absent. 

 

Presentation of the Fiscal Year 2025 Budget 
Business Manager Keown reported that the budget is balanced.  

Revenue - approximately 15-million 

Expenses - approximately 14-million 

Days of Operation in the Current Budget - 390 

 

Discussion and Questions on the FY2025 Budget  
 
Public and Employee Comments or Questions 
Public Forum - NA 

 

Adoption of the FY2025 Budget as Presented  
A motion was made by Boltz and seconded by Bender to adopt the FY2025 Budget as 

presented. The roll was called and members voted as follows: Bender - aye, Boltz - aye, 

Rutan - aye, Just - aye, Jordan - aye, Townsend - aye, and Burgener - aye. The motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

 
 

 

Josh Burgener, Board President 
 
 
 

 
 

Aaren Rutan, Board Secretary  


